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Being 17 years old in West Linn, I don’t have the resources to travel to the Columbia 

River or North of downtown Portland to participate in towed watersports. It’s a burden 

to go that far and use up so much fuel. I represent the high schoolers who share this 

sentiment. The sport should stay local and accessible. With proper education, the 

sport is safe and minimizes any offensive with all parties. 


